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July 1, 2021 
   

 
               

Dear Member,  
 

This notification is to make you aware that your current HCPFCU Visa® Credit Card 
will soon be replaced.  We are launching an exciting new Mastercard Credit Card® 
program with Cash Rewards!  Here is what that means for you.  
  

About your current card:  
● Your old card will no longer work effective 9/20/2021.   If you currently have rewards points 

available, please use those points by 9/1/2021 or you will lose them.  All accounts will get a paper 
statement for August and September - even those getting e-statements.   

 
 
About your new card:  

● Your new card will be available for use on 9/20/2021.  Your new card is coming September 2021 
via USPS mail to your address on file.  You will have a new card, a new card number, and a new 
expiration date.   Please open and activate the card once it arrives.    
 

 
Exciting new features about the new card: 
● The new card will have CASH REWARDS!  The new card 

can be used on Apple Pay and Samsung Pay. You can 
also manage your card in online banking and on our 
mobile app including viewing your balance, reviewing 
transactions, and making payments.  

  
 
 
Please let our team know if you have any questions at 765-962-3172.   Thank you for being a member of our 
credit union! 
 
Sincerely, 
Darrell Rawlings, President / CEO  


